
THE FIRST 
GOLD POUR  
from the modern Martha 
Mine was 30 years ago. 
Since then over 33,500 
bars of gold and silver 
have been poured. To 
celebrate the 30-year 
milestone, OceanaGold 
is inviting you to a giant 
community fireworks 
display at the Martha 
open pit.

The OceanaGold Waihi Operation community engagement line is attended 24 hours a day, 
seven days a week. Contact the Company Liaison Officer, Donna Fisher.

0800 WAIHIGOLD (0800 924 444) www.waihigold.co.nz www.oceanagold.com
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Thanks 
Waihi

The 30 years of Gold Fireworks Display will 
start around 7.00pm on Friday 8 June. While 
you will be able to see it from most parts of 
Waihi, the best viewpoint will certainly be 

around the pit rim. Go Waihi has organised 
food stalls and coffee carts which will be 

selling hot food and drink in the area around 
the Cornish Pumphouse. They are also 

planning some music to add to the festivities. 
If the event has to be postponed due to wind or 
rain it will be rescheduled to Saturday 9 June 
at the same time. Any postponement will be 

advised on local social media, Gold FM, and the 
OceanaGold Facebook page. 

OceanaGold Waihi will be holding a community fireworks display 
above the Martha open pit at approximately 7.00pm on Friday 
8 June. The display will last for about 20 minutes. If the event 
cannot proceed due to rain or high wind it will be rescheduled to 
Saturday 9 June at the same time.
This will be a large display. We suggest that owners of dogs and 
cats keep their animals inside for this 20 minute period, and that 
owners of horses or other animals in the vicinity move these well 
away from the open pit.

For further details please contact us on 0800 WAIHIGOLD

30 YEARS OF GOLD FIREWORKS DISPLAY
Public Notice

30 YEARS OF GOLD Fireworks 
Display 

7pm on Friday 8 June


